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The Oregon mail-in-ballot system has been a highly celebrated success for 

democracy.  It makes voting accessible to a far wider range of citizens than in-person 

voting.  Oregons mail-in-ballot system has been upheld as a model for the rest of 

States to use.  To insist on in-person voting on Election Day will limit the number of 

people who can participate in our democratic voting process and is therefore anti-

democratic.  Please reject this measure and leave voting in the current form, serving 

as a model for the rest of the country how to make every vote count.  Protect our 

Democracy by protecting voting by mail. 


